
Mrs. Wilson’s
Classroom News

The Week of August 28, 2017
Email: kathryn.wilson@jefferson.kyschools.us

Website: katieskinders.weebly.com

Upcoming Events Sight Words

Our Learning

Aug. 28th Color Days Begin

Aug. 31st Skating Party

Sept. 1st Field Trip Permission Slip DUE for Miss
Nelson is Missing

Sept. 4th No School

Sept. 7th Open House @ 6:30 PM

a      I      see

Please make sure to turn 
in your field trip 

permission slip form 
THIS FRIDAY!!!!!

Don’t forget to pack a 
snack each day for your 

child

Practicing at Home

Our Learning

Reminders

A great thing to 
see is if your 
child is able to 

read color words 
(red, blue, etc.)

Have your child practice 
writing their first name. 

Make sure to use only an 
uppercase letter at the 

beginning and all the rest 
are lowercase.

Homework: 
Quilt square
DUE: Friday

This week we begin our Color Unit. 
Each day we will explore a different 

color. We want students to be able to 
identify that color and see the color 

word written and recognize it. We will 
also be practicing our fine motor skills 
by cutting, gluing and making a lot of 

color crafts. We ask that students try 
to dress in the color of the day!



Special Area Schedule Letters
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Work on recognizing & writing these 
letters but also practice the sounds 

they make.

Thursday, September 7th is 
our Open House. I hope to 

see you there. I will go over 
important information and 
how our classroom will run 

this year. It is a great place 
to get any questions you 

may have answered. 

PLEASE REMEMBER

Website

Open House

Mon. D Computer

Tues. E Library

Wed. A music

Thurs. B PE (wear tennis shoes)

Fri. C Chinese

A lot of paperwork was sent home at the start of 
school. If you have not turned those papers in, 

please send those in immediately. 

I am trying to have a place where parents 
can visit to find any important information 

or questions you might have. I will be 
uploading the weekly newsletter each week 

as well as posting copies of important 
information that we will be sending home 
each week. Please check our classroom 
website for forms and/or the newsletter. 

Katieskinders.weebly.com


